
 

October 2023 
 
           Clough Nursery Unit Parents’ Letter 

                                    
                  

Dear Parent, 
 
We are glad to see how well your children have settled into Nursery and have adapted to the new Nursery 
routines.  
 
A big thank-you to you all for your support for the MacMillan Coffee Morning. A tremendous sum has been 
raised so far by the whole school for this great cause.  
 
The days are now getting shorter and temperatures are falling. So we turn our thoughts in Nursery to the 
theme of “Autumn”. Our colours for the month will be orange and brown and our shape is the Square. 
Please encourage your child to look for orange items in their environment and they can bring them in for 
our colour table if they wish.   
 
Please note the following dates for your information: 
 
 

1. Wednesday 4th October: Visit from the local Vet to talk to us about caring for animals. Your child can 
bring in a small soft animal on this day.   

 
  2.   Monday 9th October: Orange Day. On this day all the children are invited to wear something 

     orange ( if you can find something easily). All the activities that day will centre round the colour          
     orange.  

 
3. Tuesday 10th October & Wednesday 25th October: Gillian from Jo Jingles will be with us again with 

songs and rhymes for us to enjoy.  
 

4. Wednesday 11th October: Visit from Mr Hutchinson for stories and music.  
 

5. Friday 13th October: Visit from Hullabaloo Theatre Company to perform “Happy Harvest”. 
 

6. Friday 20th October: Trip to Valdez Gymnastics. Please drop your child off at the gym at 10.00am on 
that morning. Pick up will be at 11:05.  

 
7. Monday 23rd, Tuesday 24th & Wednesday 25th October: Parent Interviews. Please fill in a   

      suitable time on the form provided at the entrance of the Nursery. Interviews will only last 10 minutes. 
  

 
Please note that the Half-term holidays take place from Monday 30th October to Friday 3rd November.  
 
Please speak to any of us if you have any questions or uncertainties about the above. 
  
Thank you,  
 
A.Marrs                                                                                                                


